
 

 

10th June 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Euro 2016- Year 4-6 Tournament 

 
I am sure you are all as excited as I am that football will be taking over our living rooms for the next 

month! We will be celebrating Euro 2016 at Oswald Road on Wednesday 22nd June with a Year 4 – 6 

Tournament. The event is weather depending, as unfortunately we will not be playing our tournament 

on the Cote D’Azur!  

 

Please find attached the flyer I have shared with the children for more details. As we all know, the 

England team needs as much support as possible, and this is also true of our little footballers! 

 

I would like to invite you to come and watch the group games from 9.30am – 11.00am. We will be 

raising money for Children with Cancer UK, and the children are invited make a voluntary 

contribution of 50p per player.  

 

I look forward to seeing you at the tournament. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Chris Keeley 

 

Year 5/6 Phase Leader 

 

Euro 2016- Year 4-6 Tournament 
 
 

 
Child’s Name: __________________________________________________ Class: _________________ 
 
 
I enclose voluntary contribution of 50p for Children with Cancer UK [  ] 
 
 

 
Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________________ Date: _________________ 
 


